
Date

Time May 28 May 29 May 30 May 31 June 1 June 2

7.30-9.00 Breakfast Breakfast Breakfast Breakfast Breakfast

Presenting the Project 
Partners and 

Representatives.

Activity for Core Team 
Development

Introduction to 
Good Practices and 

the Researches 
made

STUDY VISIT

Small group work for 
proposing Format TC 

NFE activities for 
emphasizing Inclusion 

Outdoor brainstorming 
session where groups 

discuss and share ideas 
on the topics of 

Fostering Talent and 
Entrepreneurship 

Defining the Agenda of 
the Format TC  

Coffee Break Coffee Break Coffee Break Coffee Break Coffee Break Coffee Break

13.00-14:30 Having Lunch Having Lunch Having Lunch Having Lunch Having Lunch 

Team Building
Exchanging Good 

Practices 
Listing the detailed 

aims of the Activities

Small group work for 
proposing Format TC 

NFE activities for 
emphasizing Personal 

Development 

Initiating the design of 
the Agenda for the 

Format TC

Planning the 
practicalities and 

logistics of the Format 
TC

Coffee Break Coffee Break Coffee Break Coffee Break Coffee Break

Prioritising the Activities
structure for the coming 

days and framing the 
desired outcome of each

What is NFE and 
how we aim to 

deploy it during this
activity

Matching NEEDS 
with  AIMS

REFLECTION REFLECTION
EVALUATION AND 

REFLECTION

19:30-21:00 Having Dinner Having Dinner Having Dinner 

15:00 – 
17:30

Roundtable - based on 
the achieving the aims, 
groups are agreeing on 
the activities to be put 

through the Format TC 

Refining the logical 
structure of the Format 

TC
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Exchanging Good 
Practices 

STUDY VISIT

Small group work for 
proposing Format TC 

NFE activities for 
emphasizing 

Empowerment 

Getting to Know Each 
Other

10:00-13:00


